WILLAND PARISH COUNCIL
MINUTES FOR THE FULL COUNCIL MEETING
ON 11 DECEMBER AT 7.00PM

Present: Mr Maynard, Mr Street, Mr Hancock, Mr Tancock, Mrs Crook, Mr Mander, Mr
Perrett, Mr Dennis, Mr Ward, Mr Burgess, Mr Berry and the Clerk.

1. Apologies
Mr Bush, Mr Betsworth, PC M Davies and Clare Tucker.

Appointment of Prospective Councillors

Mrs Trish Harrogate, Mr Peter McWilliam, Mr John Adair have all applied for the vacancies.
Resumes were read out and the Council considered the applications one by one. It had been
agreed between the three applicants that Mrs Harrogate and Mr Adair would join first and Mr
McWilliam would wait until a vacancy comes up.

It was agreed and Mrs Harrogate and Mr Adair signed the Declaration of Acceptance of
Office. The Clerk is to notify Mid Devon District Council as soon as possible. The Clerk is
to add the new Councillors to the circulation list and contact sheets.

2. Chairman’s Announcements and Correspondence:
e Mid Devon Association of Local Councils — Planning Regulations 20 January,
7.30pm

We are awaiting further information about this meeting.

¢ Mid Devon District Council — Local Government Forums
Wednesday 17 March in Cullompton.

e Grave Stones — email from Jan Croysdale
The Council agreed to Jan Croysdale suggestions and the Clerk is to formally write
and accept their suggestion.

¢ Devon Structure Plan 2001 - 2016 — Examination in Public Report of the
Panel
This was passed round to each Councillor for reading.

¢ Devon Association of Parish Councils — Training Course Programme 2004
To be circulated. New Councillors may be particularly interested.

e Devon County Council - Community Computers

A survey is taking place, but there are no community computers in Willand. The
Clerk to forward a response.

e Devon & Cornwall Police Authority — Questionnaire
It was agreed that the Clerk should complete the form.

* CADI - Character and Vitality of our Towns / Villages — Questionnaire
The Clerk to speak to Eddie about this.

* CADI - Request to attend a Willand Parish Council meeting

Mr Holtam would like to attend a future meeting. The Clerk to invite him to the
February meeting.

* Dartmoor Rescue Group — Funding Request
It was agreed that £25 be sent. The Clerk to organise a cheque and a response letter.

* Mid Devon District Council — Change of Address
The change was read out and the new building will be open from 5 January 2004.






